
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH  

 

HEALTH REGULATION AND LICENSING ADMINISTRATION, 

VITAL RECORDS DIVISION,  

and 

STD CLINIC 

 

NOTICE OF AGENCY TEMPORARY CLOSING 
 

 

The offices of the Health Regulation and Licensing Administration and the Vital 

Records Division, both located at 899 North Capitol Street, NE, Washington DC 

20002, will be temporarily closed to the public on Thursday, October 5, 2017, from 

8:15 a.m. to 4:45 p.m. for staff training, and the STD Clinic, located at the DC 

General Hospital Campus, 1900 Massachusetts Ave. SE Bldg. #8, Washington DC 

20003 (normally open from 8:30 a.m. to 11:00 a.m.) will be closed for staff 

training.   

 

During the temporary closure, Department of Health licensing boards may be 

reached at the following website: http://doh.dc.gov/service/licensing-boards 

 

Health professionals whose licenses are renewable online may renew online 

although the office will be closed.  

 

During the temporary closure, copies of District of Columbia birth and death 

records may be ordered via mail, phone or online as follows:   

 

Phone:  (877) 572-6332  

Online:  http://doh.dc.gov/service/vital-records 

Mail:  http://doh.dc.gov/sites/default/files/dc/sites/doh/service_content/attachments

/DC_Birth_Application.pdf  

 

The offices will reopen to the public on Friday, October 6, 2017, for our normal 

business hours.    

  

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you. Thank you for your 

consideration. 

 

http://doh.dc.gov/service/licensing-boards
http://doh.dc.gov/service/vital-records
http://doh.dc.gov/sites/default/files/dc/sites/doh/service_content/attachments/DC_Birth_Application.pdf
http://doh.dc.gov/sites/default/files/dc/sites/doh/service_content/attachments/DC_Birth_Application.pdf

